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IMPORTANT! 
HELP NEEDED 

 

The current parent board will 
be done at the end of this year. 
We will need 2 Co-Coordinators 
and a Treasurer for next year.  
We have one Co-Coordinator 
position filled, but still need the 
other Co-Coordinator and 
Treasurer positions filled.  
Please email NHdramaparents 
@gmail.com to help. 
The Drama Club needs YOU! 

CAST PARTY  
 

Thank you to all who signed 
up to help for the Cast Party. 
Be on the lookout for emails 
from Matt Huffmyer 
(mattgb@verizon.net) 
regarding the plans for the 
party on April 1,  
immediately following the 
show.   

PLEASE USE ENVELOPES 
 

Any paperwork, checks, money, 
etc. sent in with your student 
needs to be in an envelope with 
the front clearly labeled. 
Students may place envelopes in 
the Drama Club drawer of 
“The Unit” in  
Mr. Cloonan’s classroom. It is 
imperative that items are in an 
envelope and clearly labeled. 
We appreciate your help in 
keeping us organized! 

IMPORTANT DATES: 
 

3/15: Hoagie Pick-up, 
Auditorium Lobby from 
4:00-6:00 pm 
 

3/18: Bottled Water 
Drop-off, Auditorium 
Lobby 9:00-Noon 
 

3/18: Cast, Crew & 
Orchestra Group Picture 
Immediately Following 
Dress Rehearsal 
 

3/24: TGI Friday’s After 
Show Fundraiser 
 

3/25: Catered Lucheon in 
Between Matinee and 
Evening Performance, 
Cafeteria 
 

4/1: Cast Party 
St. John’s, 
Cumberland Road 
(Cast, Crew & Orchestra is 
welcome) 
 

Dietary Needs for 
Luncheon/Cast Party 

 

If your son or daughter has 
any dietary restrictions that 
we need to be aware of for 
the luncheon and cast party, 
please email us at 
NHdramaparents@gmail.com. 
This includes gluten free, 
vegan, allergies, etc.   

Me and My Girl 
Show Dates & Times: 

 
March 23 & 24 at 7:30 
March 25 at 1:30 and 7:30 
March 30 & 31 at 7:30 
April 1 at 7:30 
 

PROPS NEEDED 
 

The Directors are compiling a 
list of props they wish to 
borrow for the show. Usually, 
these are items you may have 
in your home and might be 
willing to lend to us.  We will 
forward the list as soon as we 
receive it.  Thanks! 

HOAGIE PICK-UP 
 

Hoagie pick-up is this 
Wednesday, 
March 15, from 4-6 pm, in the 
Auditorium Lobby.  Please 
remember to pick up your 
orders; or, if you would like 
your student to take them 
home after rehearsal, please 
email us at: 
NHdramaparents@gmail.com 
to let us know.  Thanks!  

 
 

Hoagie Sale Winner! 
 

Congratulations to 
Natalie Just for selling 25 
hoagies and winning the 
$20 Starbucks gift card! 
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